From: Jim Westbrook [mailto:jim@westbrookbronze.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 12:20 PM

To: Reg-Comment

Subject: C & H disaster

Your comments regarding the letters from individuals here in Newton County and elsewhere are
typically evasive. Yes, there is agri here and yes C&H did have a previous hog farm- on a hilltop with
around 200 animals.

No, there have been no ‘factory’ hog farms on the buffalo, and yes, this is an extremely sensitive area.
We know factory farms have almost destroyed the waterways of N. Carolina and other areas.

| know you’re going to do and say anything you can to perpetuate this disaster, but so are we to prevent
it.

You can cling to your head-in-the-sand positions, but here in this country, the truth usually wins out.
I’'D SAY “GET OUT NOW BEFORE YOU’RE FORCED OUT”.
This isn’t going to go away.

Jim w.



